
Meadow Restoration Proposal

Dear Mayor and Town Council,

We have read the letter from the Meadow Committee and the documents about the meadow restoration 
project. We all live adjacent to the Meadow and enjoy it regularly. We support the meadow restoration 
project, including the removal of red cedars as proposed by the Montgomery County Parks Department.

Thank you for your consideration of this important proposal.

Sincerely,

Wendy Harris

Paul B Campbell

Donna Shriner

Dennis Kane

David Stopak

Shelley Winkler

Joan Mahaffey

Janet Lottero

Gary Hayward

Kitty Seiferlein 

Georgette Cole

Ernie Kawasaki

Marisel Schank

Mike Schank


